
R-32 Correspondence – Jenny Cuevas 
 

 

From: Jenny [mailto:jenny@tacoshore.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 4:07 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Parklets  
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
cityclerk@longbeach.gov 

Hi my name is Jenny Cuevas   
I own Taco Shore on 2nd st  
I'm grateful we have the opportunity to have parklets, mine is always full and people love it!  
I'm, sure there are more happy people than unhappy, allow us to collect signatures from the happy 
customers that are also residents to see both sides of the coin  
Also I keep them clean and try to keep the homeless out  
Please let us keep the parklets we also have a voice in this we are also residents 
We the restaurants should have only one parking spot not 3 or 4  
And maybe it should be another solución for parking like having the city open up  the city beach parking 
for residents that live close to the beach to open up space on the e street  
Thank you for your time  
Jenny Cuevas  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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